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Milford Recycling Committee Meeting Minutes  
September 19, 2017, 6:30 p.m. 

Board of Selectmen Meeting Room, Town Hall 
 

Members Present Members Present Members Absent Guests 
Gil Archambault Jerry Guthrie Rob Canty  
Celeste Barr George Hoyt Diane Varney-Parker  
Gary Daniels, Selectman Tammy Scott Leighton White  

 
1. Opening.  

• Gary Daniels opened the meeting at 6:30 p.m. 
• Bert Becker has submitted his resignation from the committee. 

 
2. Approval of Minutes 

• No minutes were approved.  
 
3. Old Business.   

Update 
 Jerry Guthrie updated the committee on the status of recycling barrels: 

• Two more barrels have been completed 
• One barrel placed inside the pool facility and one at MCAA field 
• There are currently five barrels at Keyes Park, one without a top 
• We have 14 tops in use, and have been waiting for five more tops for months 

 The committee discussed having Community Media develop a video tour of the Transfer 
Station. 

 An award was given to Diane for the work she has done promoting recycling at the schools. 
 Milford School District received an award from NRRA for developing a recycling policy 

 
4. New Business 
 

Pay As You Throw (PAYT)  
 Celeste feels she can finish her research before the October meeting. 
 

Recycling Brochure  
 Recycling brochure needs to be updated. 

 
Future Committee Agenda 
 October 10, 2017 – Tour Transfer Station 
 November 2017 – Plastics focus  
 December 2017 – Light bulbs/Batteries focus 
 January 2018 – Metals focus 
 February 2018 - Paper/Cardboard focus 
 March 2018 - Electronics focus 

 
5.       Action Items:  

 Gary Daniels will draft meeting minutes and distribute to members prior to the next meeting. 
 Gary Daniels will provide approved minutes to the Town Administrator, the DPW Director, and 

the Community Media Director, who will post them on the town website. 
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6. Next Meeting. The next regular meeting of the Recycling Committee will be on Tuesday, October 10, 

2017 at 6:30p at the Milford Transfer Station. 
 
7.       Adjournment: Gil Archambault moved to adjourn the meeting.  Celeste Barr seconded. All were in favor 

and the motion passed. The meeting adjourned at 8:01 p.m. 
 
          Respectfully submitted, 
          Gary L. Daniels 
          Representative to the Board of Selectmen 


